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October 17, 2012 

R. Lawrence Harris 
Melchert, Hubert, Sjodin 
121 West Main St, Suite 200 
Waconia, MN 55387 

VIAE-MAIL 
(rlharris@mhslaw.com) 

Re: A-7820 Cologne/Benton Township (Ordinance No. 166; 1.54 acres) 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the above-referenced ordinance 
for annexation to the City of Cologne. Please refer to the above-referenced docket number in 
future communications regarding this proposed annexation. 

This matter has been scheduled for review. If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

J/talt;till./ )})1n.atc 
Starlene J. H;lm~ 
State Program Administrator, Senior 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 
star .holman(@state.mn. us 
651-361-7909 

SJH:kjl 

c: Susan Mueller, Deputy Clerk (cityclerk@ci.cologne.mn.us) 


